
 

 
 
 
  
February 6, 2019 

 

PostalOne! Release 48.0.2.0 

 

On February 10, 2019 from 4:00 AM CT – 10 AM CT, the United States Postal Service will 
conduct quarterly maintenance activities.  In addition, the following software change will be 
implemented:  

 

 PostalOne! System Release 48.0.2.0 

 

NOTE:  This is a rolling release. The PostalOne! System will be available.  However, users 
may experience intermittent connectivity issues during the cited maintenance and deployment 
timeframe. 

PostalOne! System Release 48.0.2.0 Pre-Release Notes documentation (Change 1.0) is posted 
to PostalPro:  https://postalpro.usps.com/February2019Releases/release_notes_2.10.19 
 
 
REMINDER 

Mail.dat Client Support:  On March 17, 2019, PostalOne! System Release 48.1.0.0 will result 
in a new required Mail.dat client version.  Users should download Mail.dat client version 
48.1.0.0_PROD from the Business Customer Gateway (BCG) using the following path: Mailing 
Services  Electronic Data Exchange [Go to Service]  Mail.dat download (Windows 32-bit, 
Windows 64-bit or Solaris). 

 
Please direct any inquiries or concerns to the PostalOne! Help Desk via eMail 
(postalone@usps.gov) or telephone (1-800-522-9085). 
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### 

  
Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 

Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    
Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing 

  
To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request.  

  
Priv acy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy 
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